
Cardinal Room. Week of February 3, 2025. 

Next week, we will be holding Parent-Teacher Conferences for select students who may 
need additional support based on recent testing. Not all students will require a 
conference, so only specific families have received a sign-up sheet. 

If you did not receive a sign-up sheet but would still like to schedule a conference, 
please feel free to reach out, and I’d be happy to discuss any concerns or questions you 
may have. 

Math: Make Easier Problems to Add.

Make Ten with 9 

Think of 9’s partner to 10.

Break the second addend 
into 1 and the remaining 
part.

Add 9 and 1 to make ten.

Add the remaining part to 
10.

Essential Skills 

Know the addend’s partner  
to 10.

Know all decompositions for 
numbers less than 10.

Know all compositions for 10. 

Know all teen numbers as a 
10 + n fact. 

Fundations (phonics): Please see the attached letter about glued sounds. 

Save the Dates: 

K-1 Club Feb. 8th 11 am.
Literacy Night: Feb. 12th.
Book Fair: Feb. 12-14 (open during Literacy Night).
Borton Bedtime: Feb. 13th.
Conferences are coming up on Feb. 13th and 14th. These will be 1/2 day schedules, with a 
release time of 11:45am. 




